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Statement from the BLBCA Executive Director: 
 
There was an unfortunate avalanche incident yesterday at a backcountry lodge 
resulting in one person losing their life. On behalf of the Backcountry 
Lodges of BC and myself, I would like to express my most sincere condolences 
to the family and friends of the victim. We are here to help in any manner 
that we can during this difficult time. 
 
I feel that I can speak on behalf of all the members of the BLBCA in 
offering our full support to the staff and guests at Sorcerer Lodge as they 
try to make sense of and work through this tragedy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brad Harrison 
Executive Director, Backcountry Lodges of BC Association 
www.backcountrylodgesofbc.com 
250-819-9774 
 


